
 

 

 
 

Location:  GoToMeeting 
 
Attendance: 8 members attended virtually 
 
Call to order: 18:10 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Treasurers Report:  

09/07/2020 Checking Balance $3,664.41 

 Petty Cash $110.00 

 Total  

 

 

Old Business: 

o Membership dues were due by October 31, 2020. Many dues are still 

outstanding. Please submit payment as soon as possible. If the 

hardships of 2020 are affecting your ability to pay, please let us know 

your intentions as a member. We are all in this mess together! This 

year’s dues are prorated at $17 per person. Those that already paid 

will have the difference applied to 2021 dues. Payment can be made 

by cash, check or PayPal. PayPal link on webpage, please use 

“Friends and Family” to avoid service charge for Squadron. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oshkosh Warbirds Squadron 32 
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11/18/2020 

18:00 
 



 

 

New Business: 

•  Nominations for Executive Officer closed on November 4, 2020 at 1800 hrs. 

Nominations that were made and accepted by the nominee are Michael 

Melchert and Chris Henry. 

 

• DISCUSSION: Where do we want to go from here? What kind of things would 

you like to do and where would you like to go as a Squadron?  

o Suggestion that we become more service oriented such as volunteer 

to help out at events such as the Peru Avenger Gathering. 

o Discussion on developing relationships with other similar 

organizations such as the Commemerative Air Force in Waukesha. 

 

Election: Executive Officer 

• Congratulations to Chris Henry who was elected as Executive Officer 

 

Upcoming Events:  

• December 9 18:00 Monthly meeting, Program: Chris Henry on will be giving 

his first roll out presentation the EAA Museums recently acquired UH-1 

Huey. This will be an online presentation due to current Covid restrictions. 

• January 13, 2021 Possible Air Force Vet Presentation+ 

 

Good & welfare:  Waukesha CAF’s T-34 back in the air! Will be flying home soon! 

 

 

Motion to adjourn: 19:40 

 

PROGRAM: None 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by John C. Leidel, Adjutant-Financial Officer 


